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SERVICE & PARTS

SPITFIRE & 1200 PROPELLER SHAFTS

JULY 17. 1964

Bulletin T	63	57 gave information concerning servicing of frictionless
propeller shafts.

Please note that the frictionless type of propeller shaft has now been
deleted for the regular type from the following serial numbers:

Spitfire - FC-1876
1200 - GD-15853


